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Press reports regarding Dabur India Limited planning a bonus issue.  

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, had written to 

the officials of the company. 

 

Dabur India Limited vide its letter dated January 14,2000 addressed to the Exchange has clarified 

" As of today there is no such proposal under consideration to issue bonus shares. Neither there is 

any such plan formulated for the purpose nor any Board Meeting has been convened for the same. 

As and when there will be any proposal to consider bonus issue, we will let you know in advance. 

We once again deny the news item which appeared in the press, if any, regarding bonus issue of 

our company." 

 


